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Thursday 16th January 2020 
 

 
Young Play Leaders Session – Coombeshead College 

 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
 
Your child has been selected to represent our school at a Young Play Leaders session on Thursday 
30th January 2020. It will be attended by other children from each of the 12 primary schools in our 
learning community.  
 
The session will last for the morning and the children will be back in time for lunch.  They will be 
driven to the venue by Newton Abbot Community Transport and accompanied by Mrs Louise.  
Your child will need to make sure they have their coat, a bottle of water and a healthy snack.   
 
Please sign the attached reply slip and return it to me to confirm your willingness to allow your 
child to take part. The morning will be a great opportunity for them to develop their sporting skills 
alongside social communication and the ability to get to know the PE team at Newton Abbot 
College.  
 
Many thanks in advance, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Michaela Cousins     Wendy Louise 
Year 3 and 4 Learning Leader  Young Play Leaders Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


